
From:
To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Meldreth Road level crossing improvements (?)
Date: 18 September 2022 14:04:30

I am writing to object to the double barrier suggestion at the above crossing.  As a regular user, living in North
End, Meldreth, this will add to my frequent journey times to volunteer in Cambridge, as well as being an
unnecessary expense to achieve a needless safety objective, since there are no recorded injuries at this crossing.

Terry Lynch

Sent from my iPhone
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